
Reminders

 IF you need to make any change to your
GOURMET KIDS order, please do by
Wednesday for the following week

Bring your Gourmet Kids lunch box to
school every day

School uniform to be worn until
Hallowe’en

School Tracksuit can be worn on PE Days

Homework will start in October and will be
posted on Aladdin

Chess Club starts back on Wednesday,
25th September at 2.15pm - 3pm.

This week in Courtenay N.S.

Field Trip down the Arra Walk!

On Tuesday, 3rd class walked the Arra Way. In class the
children learned about the source and course  of the
River Arra . The children enjoyed the outdoor classroom
experience, learning about the River Arra and other local
landmarks in the town. What a great lesson in the
beautiful September sunshine!!

Peace Proms

Exciting news! Children from 3rd to 6th class will be
participating in the Peace Proms event this year. Keep an
eye on Aladdin for further details and permission forms
for your child’s participation. 

Secondary School Visits

On Thursday, teachers from Desmond College visited our
6th class. A reminder that Desmond College’s Open
Night is this Thursday, September 25th, from 7pm to
9pm. All 5th and 6th class students are welcome to
attend.

Science in Full Flight

On Thursday, 1st and 2nd class teamed up for some
hands-on learning, making and flying paper airplanes.
The children had great fun while learning about the force
of gravity through this fun and creative activity!

Click here to view the week
that was in pictures!
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Courtenay Cúinne

Let’s work on greeting each other in Irish this week!

Dia duit! 👋
(then you answer): Dia is Muire duit! 

Slán! 🙋‍♂️

https://youtu.be/jQfC8jMhwi4
http://www.courtenayschool.ie/

